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Hello Friend!

   Mark sends greetings from beautiful Romania! As I write this, he and our nephew Ted, are

ministering to Kids’ Club in Suceag. Nothing beats pizza and Jesus! Mark and the team are having the

time of their lives ministering in several venues and cities. Mark says the glory has been coming in

and touching people lives, a deaf person was healed and several have experienced release of

emotional traumas. Four people have come forward and prayed to accept Christ, and one was filled

with Holy Spirit and received their prayer language. Another lady who was very sick and watched

online from home, received her healing as she danced. This broadcast reached 10,000 homes in

Romania so we pray many more are healed.

   Flavia, Kids’ Club leader, reports that summer camp was a great success and to thank you for your

support. We had lessons from the book of Daniel every day and break out groups for worship songs,

prayer, crafts, games, and a giant water balloon fight on the last day.

Agree with us that as we lift up Jesus and preach the gospel, that more and more will come to Him,

receive forgiveness of sin, and accept the free gift of salvation. As we move into the holiday season

we pray your heart is full of gratitude for what God has brought you through and also full of

expectation for the good things to come! We love you and declare the goodness of God over you and

your family.

GOing for the Gospel,

Mark & Julie



Find us on Facebook: 
Serviss Missions

Water balloon fun Teaching the Word

Break out groups Enjoying fellowship with old friends and new

Pizza time! Good Food Ted with translator

Conference in Reghin Worship Preaching from the
fire!


